
 

YEAR 1 CURRICULUM LETTER 

HOLLY AND OAK – SUMMER TERM 2 
 

 Subject What are we learning this half term?  
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 This term we will be deepening our 
knowledge of position and direction, using 
forwards, backwards, above and below. We 
will be using numbers to 100 and telling the 
time to the hour and half hour. 
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In English, we will be reading, Where 
the Wild Things are. This story will be 
used to inspire your child’s writing and 
improve their grammar and 
transcription. Pupils will write their own 
narrative based on the story. 
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In Science pupils will learn about the senses. 
In Art they will create their own piece of neo-
plasticism art or in D.T create a moving 
picture book. In computing pupils will be 
developing their programming skills and 
children will be continuing to develop skills in 
RE and PSHE. 
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Labelled PE kit of black shorts, a plain white T 
shirt and plimsolls should be in school at the start 
of the half term.  These can stay in school for the 
half term. Ahead of PE days, jewellery must be 
removed, and long hair should be tied back in a 
ponytail. 
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 Friday 25th May 2025.  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the final Summer term in Year 1. 

This term your child will continue to develop their phonics knowledge, expand their use 
of grammar, develop Mathematical skills and take part in exciting curriculum lessons 
including Science, Geography, History, P.S.H.E, Computing, R.E, Art, Design and 
Technology and Music. They will also be going on a trip, to support with their 
Geography learning, to Skegness. P.E will be swimming for the first 6 weeks and PE in 
school for the last 2 weeks of term. 

Thank you to everyone who supports their child with completing homework on time and 
reading at home. This is an important life skill that will enable your child to thrive 
throughout their educational journey and future careers.  
 

Please find attached our curriculum overview and how you can support your child at 
home.  

This includes (but is not limited to):  

- Completing weekly homework (given out on a Friday) for the following 
Wednesday. If homework is not completed, children will be asked to complete it 
during their break time.  

- Reading with your child at least four times a week at home. Your children will 
be rewarded with book tokens each time they read at home. They can save 
these up throughout the year and buy books from the book shop as a reward for 
their hard work. When you read with your child at home, please write in your 
child’s diary (including the date read) and send diaries to school each day as 
reading will be monitored daily. Your child will have a phonics reading book and a 
reading for pleasure reading book. 

- Please encourage your child to play on SumDog to help develop their maths 
fluency.  

 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact your child’s class teacher. Thank 
you for your continued support with your child’s learning.  
Best wishes, 

Miss Brown (Holly), Mr. Ganley (Oak). 


